1
Lo

22 20
Ful ]

CONTINENTAL OIL COMPANY

P. 0. Box 68
Eunice, New Mexico
September 1, 1959

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P, O, Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention of Mr, R, F, Montgomery

Gentlemen:

This is in reply to your letter of August 13, 1959, regarding
the status of our Sholes 4-13 well No. 3, Unit P of Section 13-25-36,

Form C-103 dated 7-31-59 erroneously showed this well shut-in,
Upon completion of the workover, although we considered it unsuccessful,
the well produced at an average rate of 35 MCFGPD. El Paso Natural Gas
Company will test this well 4s soon as arrangements can be made. Attached
is revised Form ¢-103,

This well should not be removed from the gas proration schedule,

Yours very truly,
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;J. R. Parker

Distriet Superintendent

of Production

Eunice District
JRP-BMCW
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